
 

Request for Proposal & Interview Phase  
Redevelopment of Parking Lot Adjacent to Wasatch Brew Pub 

Architect Selection: Published June 30, 2015 
The following notice has been posted to the Park City Website.  
 
 
 
 
 

Park City Municipal Corporation has selected the following firm (and its associated team) for the 
Redevelopment of Parking Lot Adjacent to Wasatch Brew Pub: 

 
GSBS Architects 

 
Thank you to all of the firms who submitted qualifications and proposals. We sincerely appreciate 

everyone’s efforts.  
 
 

 

 

 
 

Park City Municipal Corporation 
445 Marsac Avenue, PO Box 1480 

Park City, Utah  84060 
435.615.5201 


